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Friday Flyer – 11th June 2021 
Dear Parent, 

I hope that you all managed to have an enjoyable and relaxing half-term break. As we return you will appreciate the 

local and national advise on Covid-19 is changing on a daily basis. There has been an uptick in cases in Cheshire 

West and Chester but thankfully hospital admissions appear, at the moment, to be very low. That said, we need to 

all continue to abide by the guidance in place. My prime concern is that all bubbles in school are intact and we stay 

in the building as a school community. It is disappointing that things like Sports Day and some visits are not able to 

go ahead in their usual format this year but we are doing a great deal to give the children some much needed fun 

and excitement in this final term. Dates below show you the range of activities arranged. More details of each 

activity will be sent nearer the time.  

Diary Dates 

Mon 15th – Fri 18th June – Y6 Make a Pound Grow Week 

Monday 14th June – Inflatable Day! 

Tuesday 15th June – Inflatable Day! 

Monday 28th June – KS1 Sports Day (children only – no spectators allowed) 

Wednesday 30th June – KS2 Sports Day (children only – no spectators allowed) 

Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd July – Silent Disco’s 

Tuesday 6th July – Meet your Teacher morning 

Friday 9th July – End of Year Reports sent home 

Friday 16th July – END OF SUMMER TERM.   

Teachers for 2021-2022 

I am now in a position to share with you the year groups that teachers will be in, in the next academic year. I am 

delighted to let you know that Mrs White will return to school in September on a part-time basis and will pick up 

her SENDCO responsibilities.  

Nursery        

Acorns – Miss Edwards 

Saplings – Miss Nixon 

KS1 

Reception (Oak) – Miss Pope 

Year 1 (Beech ) – Mrs Dia 

Year 2 (Ash) – Mrs Ward 

KS2 

Year 3 (Maple) – Miss Cadwallader 

Year 4 (Elm) – Mrs Smith 

Year 5 (Willow) – Miss Creek/Mrs White 

Year 6 (Cedar) – Mr Ward 

In addition, Mr Clayton has decided to reduce his teaching commitment to 3 days and will support classes 

Y2 to Y6 for half a day each focusing up on art.  
 

Please do follow us on twitter @KelsallSchool and our Facebook page – search for Kelsall School. 

Stay Safe.    

Mr Wearing, Miss Creek & the Kelsall Team.  
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